
From: Melissa Garber

To: Angelo, Robert; "Jones, Ann"

Cc: "DAMARRICKHENDON@YAHOO.COM"; "williamsg66@yahoo.com"

Subject: Mobile Home App #62399

Date: Tuesday, September 19, 2023 5:27:00 PM

Attachments: image004.png

Good morning,
This application is complete pending a City of Lake City approval letter. Can you
please advise as to what is needed for Mr. Hendon to get this released to us so that
we can get his permit issued?
 
Glenn, we also need the serial #, electrical amps, and mechanical cost if you can
get that to me please. If Mr. Hendon wished to not move forward with this
application, please let me know. Thanks! Have a great day!
 

“September days are

here, with summer’s

best of weather and

autumn’s best of cheer.”

Melissa Garber
Administrative Supervisor

Columbia County

Building and Zoning

135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B-21

Lake City, Florida 32055

Ph (386) 758-1008
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